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Molacek, Julie

From: I-80/I-380 Systems Interchange Project <info@i80i380systemsinterchange.com>
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 3:59 PM
To: Molacek, Julie
Subject: [Test] I-80/I-380 Systems Interchange: I-380 SB to I-80 EB Overnight Ramp Closure

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

   

    

 

Weather permitting, the I-380 southbound to I-80 eastbound ramp will be 

closed Thursday, August 31, at 10:00 PM through Friday, September 1, at 

6:00 AM. Traffic will be detoured to Exit 237, Ireland Avenue. See the map 

provided below for detour details. 
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During construction, all closures are subject to change at any time. The latest 

traveler information is available anytime through our 511 system. Visit 

511ia.org; call 511 (within Iowa) or 800-288-1047 (nationwide); or download 

the free app to your mobile device. 

 

It’s easy to subscribe to Your 511 and sign up to receive the email/text alerts. 

Visit https://new.511ia.org/#login to sign up. For instructions and help for this 

feature, visit https://www.511ia.org/help/section/how-to-create-and-

manage-a-511-account.html.  
     




